Request for General Contractor Prequalification Submittals – New Residence Hall Early Procurement Package

Fayetteville State University is seeking qualification statements from general contractors for an early procurement package for the New Residence Hall, located on East Campus. The overall project scope is a new four-story, free-standing, structural steel, 87,930 GSF new residence hall.  This early procurement package includes site grading and underground utility work around the building pad, the entire structural package including foundation and steel superstructure, piping and duct bank under slab.
To qualify, the contractor must have a general contractor’s license in the State of North Carolina as well as applicable bonding requirements. The contractor must show comparable work experience, both in complexity and dollar value and preferably in a university campus environment, to the scope of work outlined above.

To be considered, the contractor must obtain an application package from Samet/McFarland Construction Manager and submit a fully completed qualification document by 3:00 pm, Thursday, March 2, 2023, to Samet/McFarland by online submission. No hard copies will be accepted. Application packages will be available electronically after January 26, 2023. Please contact the project manager or precon project assistant via email (preferred) or phone to request a link to the Prequalification Bid Package.
NOTE: The SCO Prequalification Package has been updated recently. Please use the project-specific form provided by the link below. Submissions on any other form will be considered non-responsive.

Fayetteville State University is committed to providing minority businesses with an opportunity to participate fully in its construction projects; to prohibit discrimination against any businesses on the basis of race, color, national origin, or gender and to promote and encourage full and open competition.  Minority business enterprises are encouraged to response to this Advertisement.
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